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Total Number of Allegations: 0
Number of Substantiated Allegations: 0
Number of Unsubstantiated Allegations:  0
Number of Unfounded Allegations: 0

Allegations Breakdown: By Facility
Haven House: 0
Haven Mother’s House: 0
Identified Vulnerabilities: None
Corrective Action: None
Year Seven Assessment

The Haven did not have any reported PREA incidences in 2017. The Haven continues to make sure that all clients are adequately informed about the programs policy and procedures regarding PREA. All clients are given information regarding how to report any PREA incidences. Clients are not only encouraged to report PREA incidences but they are also made aware that it is safe to do so.

The Haven continues to focus on prevention as a key component of maintaining the safety of clients within the therapeutic community milieu.  Protective factors for clients are enhanced by early and ongoing education of clients and staff.  The Haven has focused on improving staff knowledge regarding the importance of gender-specific treatment for women and for trauma informed care.  

Our PREA Coordinator Stephanie Robertson was offered and accepted a position with another facility in September of 2017.  The Haven is happy to announce that Toni Wright has gladly accepted the position as Compliance Manager and PREA Coordinator. Toni has been with ARTS for 12 years, and we believe that she will be a valuable asset in this position.

Staff participated in PREA refresher training on November 29, 2017.  This training focused on a complete review of the initial training materials for staff, as well as, site specific policies and procedures for response to incidents. Any staff that were unable to attend this event were scheduled to do individual trainings, and this was completed prior to the end of the year.  All new Haven House and Mother’s house staff received PREA training individually or in very small group settings within one week of hire.  

The Haven continued to operate under existing memoranda of understanding, with entities which support The Haven’s adherence to PREA standards.   Addictions Research and Treatment Services (ARTS), on behalf of both Peer I and The Haven, has signed MOUs with Denver Health and Hospital Authority (SANE provider) and Blue Bench (victim advocacy and support).  The Blue Bench MOU is valid until June 2018, and the Denver Health and Hospital Authority MOU is valid through February 2020.  ARTS continues to utilize The Spring Institute as primary provider for interpretive language services, and retains copies of the Denver Police Department Sex Crimes Unit Policies for criminal investigation.  

Cameras continued to be used in both residential Haven House and Mother’s House.  These cameras are strategically placed in basement areas to assist staff in detecting, deterring and preventing sexual abuse and sexual harassment, as well as detection of other potential hazards.  The Haven staff continue to use these to augment other safety & monitoring protocols. 

A full copy of the audit report is publically available at www.artstreatment.com. 
